
 

  
 

 

 

When We Work Together, Everything Is Within Our REACH 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 INFANT ENROLMENT WEEK 

HALLSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Is your child due to start school in August? Parents/carers of children who are 

5 between 1st March 2025 and the end of February 2026 are required to 

register their child for school during Infant Enrolment Week. Please note 

children previously deferred should be re-enrolled. Infant Enrolment 

commences on the 6th of January. We would be delighted to welcome you and 

your child to a pre-enrolment visit to the school on Wednesday 8th January 

1.30pm – 2.30pm. (No need to book a session.) 

Information in links below on the enrolment process and the school. 

Click here to enrol your child for school. 

Click here to visit the school website. 

 

 

Please have to hand your child’s full birth certificate and two pieces of recent (6 months) 

official documentation both containing your permanent home address e.g. a utility bill, 

statement etc... Please remember that you must be the parent or legal guardian to register 

your child. The staff and children at Hallside Primary look forward to welcoming you and your 

child to the school community.  We will be in touch with you week beginning 13th of January 

confirming your enrolment. 

Kindest regards, Mrs Susanne Sandilands (Headteacher) 

 

 

https://www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/info/200186/primary_school_information/392/enrolling_your_child_for_school
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sl/HallsidePrimary/

